
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer 

On behalf of the school I would like to wish all our Year 11 pupils the best of luck as they 
start their GCSE Examinations. I have been incredibly proud of how they have approached 
their exams so far, and the attendance to revision sessions has been encouraging. 

The school is open from 8.00am each morning for pupils who wish to attend booster 
sessions and the school will run a timetable of these every day. Breakfast sessions will 
provide refreshments. The school is also providing afterschool sessions every day that 
correspond with the next day’s exams and all pupils are expected to attend these. 

These sessions will run as following: 

3.30-3.45pm drink and refreshments/ register their attendance 

3.45-4.45pm exam revision session 

Pizza will be provided at 4.45pm. 

Pupils will continue their normal timetable until half term. After half term all pupils will be 
given a bespoke two week timetable that accounts for subjects they have completed and 
adds additional revision sessions and lessons to prepare for the remaining examinations. 

The official last formal day in school for Year 11 is Friday 16th June. At 3.30pm all Year 11 
pupils are invited to South Hall for their leaving assembly. 

After this time, pupils are requested to be in school for revision sessions and formal 
examinations in accordance with the rest of the exam schedule. Pupils should continue to 
attend in full school uniform. 

From June 16th pupils will have access to a number of lessons and workshops on their 
TEAMS. These will be around finance, study skills for college and PSHCE life lessons. 

GCSE Results Day – Thursday 24th August 2023 

GCSE results for this year’s examinations will be available for collection between 9.00am 
and 11.00am on Thursday 24th August 2023. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Debbie Partridge, our careers advisor, will be on hand to give guidance to pupils on this 
morning. 

Please be aware that we are only able to release results directly to pupils, and not to anyone 
on their behalf, unless the pupil has provided a written request to do so. We cannot accept 
permissions over the phone. 

Any results not collected by 11.00am on 24th August will be sent home via email, your GEA 
account or first class post the same day if you let us know this is your preferred method. 

For help and support with exams please see our ‘Learning and Revision’ section of our 
website 

For further strategies please have a look at this: 
https://www.theconfidentteacher.com/2018/01/top-10-revision-strategies/ 

Pupils who need additional support have access to our mentors and school counsellor 
before and after every examination. It is important we keep good communication at this 
time so let us know if you have any concerns. 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-guide/exam-time/ 

Our half term revision sessions are as follows: 

Tuesday 30th May History 9-11.30am 

Tuesday 30th May English 12 – 2pm 

Friday 2nd June Maths 9-12am 

Yours Sincerely 

Dee Stanton 

Vice Principal 


